
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to spread optimism and positivity

In the guest place of generosity of Banu Mishraf in Az Zubayr, in the guest place of Sheik

Sadiq Al-Mishrafi, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met several

sheiks and dignitaries of Banu Mishraf on Friday, 5/5/2023, and discussed with them the

political affairs, the reality of Basrahm and Az Zubayr, illustrating the nature of positive

variables of the Iraqi reality.

His Eminence affirmed that Iraq is on the right path and overcame several challenges, having an

important regional role in pacifying and stabilizing the region, indicating the regional and

international interest in starting promising investment projects.

H.E. affirmed that this interest is a clear reading of Iraq’s stability and positivity

accumulation. H.E. reiterated the call to spread optimism and positivity, as well as support

the government’s orientation to address desertification, stop climate change, and alternative

ways for fresh water.


